
Maplecrest C. C. Recap:      May 20, 2020 

The MSGA’s first tournament of the 2020 season was originally scheduled for May 20 at 

Maplecrest Country Club in Goshen, IN,  but with the restrictions placed on golf courses by 

State and Local government agencies because of the COVID-19 pandemic, the tournament 

cancelled.   

 

Entry checks for all players entered were destroyed.    

 

The tournament was not rescheduled for a later 2020 date. 

 

 


